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GPREC is hosting the IPR awareness program under the flagship of Kalam Program
for Intellectual Property Literacy and Awareness Campaign (KAPILA). This is an initiative

taken by Ministry of Education's Innovation Cell (MIC) and AICTE to create awareness and
promote the patent filing by the researchers. ‘

In this regard, the resource person, an official trainer of NIPAM (National Intellectual

Property Awareness Mission), Ms. Lavanya Madduri is going to give awarencss on IPR to

our faculty on 13-06-2022 at our Institute Auditorium from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM.

In this connection, the faculty of all the departments should be present for this
program. Participants will be given a participation certificate. A link will be shared through

your respective department R & D coordinators and faculty has to fill the required details to
avail the participation certificate.
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